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Last Lap
Around the
Track

Qur final regular monthly
meeting for 1992 will be
Thursday, November
19th, 7:00 p.m., at the
Sylvan Park South
Restaurant, 5207 Nolensville
Rd. in Nashville. It would
be great to see a record
turnout fill up the room.

Don't forget...very im-
Jortant.. ballots for the
election of 1993 Board
of Directors members
are due by this month's
meeting. Either bring
yours to the meeting or mail
them to Frank this week.
The ballots were printed in
last month's newsletter and
every member should have a
say in who governs the Club
next year. YOTE, VOTE,
YOTE |

This will also be the last
issue of the newsletter for
the year. Be thinking about
how you as a Club member
can contribute to our publi-
cation in '93. We've printed
several very good articles by

aembers this year and we
appreciate it, but next year
will bring a need for a lot
more...every month. #

The Trophies
Keep on
Rolling In

We continue to have winners
everywhere old car lovers
gather to show off their
work. The AACA held a
show in Franklin, TN
October 17th. GENE
SHIELDS took a Ist and
FRANK DAVIS won 3rd
with their Shelbys. BILLY
BEASLEY took home a lst
for his '66 GT Convertible.
The next day, Wilson Bank
and Trust in Lebanon, TN
hosted an antique car show.
Club winners were GENE
SHIELDS, 1st, MILTON
SCOTT, 2nd, BARRY
CLEMONS, 3rd, and
BILLY BEASLEY, lst. #

Welcome to
Our Ranks

New members who have
joined the Club during the
last month are MIKE
EMISON of Springfield,
DENNIS GRAU of Brent-
wood, and WALTER
JOHANSON of Donelson.
We're glad to have you with
us and look forward to
getting to know you better #

What I11...7

A new Board of Directors
will convene in early
January to elect officers and
make plans for another great
year of organized Mustang-
ing in middle Tennessee.
What if they had a list of
suggestions taken from the
members at this month's
meeting during open
discussion of ways to make
the Club more dynamic and
user-friendly in 19937
YWhat if...everyoody wore a
name sticker or introduced
themselves at every meeting,
every month; what if we had
a program chairman (or
several) to plan speakers,
activities, demonstrations,
video viewings and that kind
of stuff for each meeting;
what if we had a show,
parade, or some function to
benefit a charity and get
some publicity next year,
what if we set up a telephone
chain or buddy system so
that all the members got a
call each month during
meeting week to remind
them to attend the meetings;
what if we had an official
Club show for Club cars
only...and so on and so
forth. Get the idea? Speak
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Th IS is alist of members and organizations to whom we are currently
mailing newsletters. How many do you know? How many have you seen or
talked to recently, or this year?
Alexanaer. Susan and Panay  Jent, Duddy Spry, Kevin and Terry
‘Barnhili, Jim, Linda, Jav Jewell, Kelly Stohl, Steve and Suzi
Ezasley, Billy and hay Johanson, Waiter Sullivan, Ren, Susan. Shanna
Biowell, Jim and Penny Johnson. Dannv ang Amv Town & Country Ford, B. IMcCracken
Brown. Charles and Edith Johnson, Wayne and Jo Trusty, Phillip and Carrol
Brvan, Howara and Martan Jordan, Linda Underwood, Jerry
Burgess, Glen and Batty Latimer, Barry vaden. Jim ang Nancv
Butram, Frank LeCates. Joe and Tracy Wabash Valley MC, B. Cummings
Carroll, Ralph and Pobble MacQuarrie. Roger anc Pam  Warren, Robert and Arlene
Caruth. Mark and Dena Major, Jim and Mary Johns weaver, Pon and Dru
Chism, James and Carol McClary, Joe webt. DR,
Clemons, Barry and Dawn McCormick, Harry
Collins, Clyde and MNetta McDonald. Morris and Reta
Collins. Tom and Barbara Meadors, Danny and Angie -,
Craig, Mark and Jane Miller, Eric ‘i.?' %
Daugherty, Tom and Donna Mooneyhan, James ana Sherry R ————
Davis. Bill and Anne Morten. Bug = @)
Davis. Frank and Barbara Flurphy. Al -
Oenny, Jonnny ana Ann Mustang Club of America
Dunham. Dan Meese. Chuck and Sandy \\ - i
Dunn, Joyce B Norton. Dave and Roseanne \ N>~ g N
Eddy. Stephen and Carla Ostberg, Gary and Dabby k 8 \-'./_'//
Eigin, Rock Parrish, Tom
Elkins, Nick Pepper, Wesley and Carolyn 5
Elliott. Vernon and Doris Ragland. Bob and Sue X
it Ve it Tl The Sease...
Ferquson, Forrest and Gail ~ Rehnke, Ed and Christine to gather with good friends of like inclina-
Ferrell, Jerry and V"-glnia Dhodes, Charles uonS axld I'Eflect on th.e past Yeal' and
Fletcher. Wayne and Debbie  Romersa, Henry and Kathy celebrate the f&t-approaching Nnew one.
Forte. Bernie and Sharon Sager, Don and Faye The Music City Mustang Club's annual
Gann, Jerry and Freda Samer jian, John Christmas Party will be held on Saturday,
Grau. Dennis W. Sanford, William and Susan December lZLh, bem at 7:00 p.m.
Grubbs, Jerry Scott. Mike and Becky at the Glenwood Baptist Church, 308 East
Hansen. Connie Scott, Milton and Delares Thompson Lane m NaSthlle
MRy rCavic et Ral | R e The Club will furnish the main meat dishes
:::f"s:ms ;:;'t:i 37;;?:” k2 and all members/families are asked to please
ingram. Tim and Angela Sotiays.dga bring a side dish such as vegetables, desserts
or bread.
(From Previous Page) The results of the balloting for Board of
Directors members will be announced
up and sound off if you have during the party and we can all congratulate
similar suggestions. We the new members and discuss the Club's
shouldn't leave Club future for '93.
operations to just the PLEASE RS.V.P. BY DECEMBER |’
president and a few others. IF YOU WILL BE ATTENDING, by
It's too big of a job that way. calling Frank at 227-5671.
Let's hear from YOU # We hope to see you all there! #
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It Pays to Trust Your Instincts

by Gene Shields

After admiring the fine machinery while attending a recent local car show, I and two
Mustang friends were talking cars. During the conversation, | asked if either of them
had seen a Mustang convertible for sale lately. Their reply was no they hadn't and that
the convertibles were really getting scarce.

A few minutes later, one of my friends remembered that at this same show a year
earlier, he had overheard a lady say she owned a '66 convertible and was interested in
selling it. Personally, I don't know too many people who get all shook up over a year-
old tip, but I must admit that when he went on to say that it was a GT, | experienced a
small quiver. He had seen the car the previous year and knew where the lady lived. It
turned out to be only a few blocks from the show site, and he volunteered to take me
there if I was interested. He had no idea at all if the car had been sold or not.

Although I was sure it would be a waste of time, we had plenty of time to waste, so |
said why not? He found the house with no trouble and I stayed in the truck while he
knocked at the front door. A woman came to the door and they talked briefly. Then he
turned and motioned for me to follow him around to the back of the house. O.K, I'm
now starting to get just a little excited.

Around back, he introduced me to the lady and she raised the door to a basemsnt
garage. There it sat... a one-owner, all original '66 Mustang GT convertible, covered
with five years of dust. Sauterne Gold, black power top, Pony interior, air conditioned,
center console, styled steel wheels, A-code 289 4-V engine...] was stunned. She related
that the Pony was purchased new in Atlanta in '66, and that after her husband died, she
had left it parked there for the last five years. She named a price and [ bought the car
on the spot, without even starting it. I returned the next day, got it started and drowve it
home, vowing all the way to never doubt the possibilities of a car for sale tip, no matter
how old it is. #
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Ten Years Back in
the MCMC

MUSIC CITY MUSTANG CLUB
MINUTES - NOVEMBER 1982 MEETING

The Music City Mustang Club met on
November 18, 1982 at 7:00 p.m. at Crown
Ford, 646 Thompson Lane, Nashville,
Tennessee. The meeting was called to order
by the president, Mike Whitley.

Our secretary read the minutes from the
previous meeting. Our treasurer was then
called upon and reported a balance of
$1,007.59 in the club's bank account.

Mike Whitley reviewed the responses
received from the questionaire, and then a
film of the 1982 World Mustang Expo in
Chattanooga was shown

Our president gave the date and time for
our Christmas banguet and encouraged
everyone to attend. (December 11 at the
Hungry Fisherman)

Ballots for 1983 Board of Directors were
then tabulated by Marcie McGhee and Ken
Duncan. Due to a tie three members were
asked to revote, and after all were tabulated
it was announced that the 1933 Board of
Directors shall be: Gene Shields, Dave
Norton, Bob Overbey, Fred Gately, Wanda
Bridges, Connie Gately, Becky Brumfield,
Mike Whitley and Gary Alsobrooks.

There being no further business, the
meeting was declared adjourned.

Becky Brumfield
Secretary

‘Da Dues is Due,
(Do-Dah, Do-Dah)

January 1993 is the month for Club dues.
Unless revised by the new Board, $12.00
will be needed from all members by Feb.
Ist.

THURSDAY, JANUARY 21st IS
THE DATE FOR OUR NEXT
MONTHLY CLUB MEETING.



